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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/17/02488/HP - St Catherine’s 
Barn, Lampitt Lane, Bredons 
Norton. Replacement single 
storey building for annexe 
accommodation, garaging and 
store facilities associated with 
existing dwelling. PC has made 
general comments.  
 

W/17/02192/HP - Blackberry 
Barn, Manor Lane, Bredons 
Norton. Garden room extension 
to rear of dwelling & conversion 
of existing garage to a bedroom, 
ensuite & wc. Refurbishment & 
replanning of existing ground 
floor layout to provide a 2nd 
additional bedroom. 
Landscaping works to front & 
rear gardens including new 
driveway to rear. Changes to 
fenestration to north & south 
elevations. PC objects to the 
proposal. 
 

W/17/02524/HP and  
W/17/02525/LB - Greenhayes, 
Farm Lane, Westmancote. 
Proposed outbuilding 
incorporating storage, home 
office & triple garage within the 
curtilage of a listed building & 
Westmancote Conservation 
Area. PC objects to the 
proposal. 
 

W/17/02551/HP - 4 Cotswold 
Close, Bredon. Single storey 
extension at rear. PC has made 
general comments. 
 

Date of Next Meeting:  

Monday 12th February 

takes place in Bredon Village 

Hall at 7pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

Meet your Police Commissioner 

The Police and Crime Commissioner, John 
Campion, will attend the next Bredon Parish 
Council meeting, taking place on Monday 12th 
February 2018, starting at the slightly earlier time 
of 7pm. 
 
Everyone is welcome to attend and ask 
questions. The session will be limited to 30 
minutes and will then be followed by the usual 
Parish Council meeting. If you want to know more 
about the Police Commissioner please visit:- 
https://www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk/ 

Precept 2018-19 

New Dog Waste Bins 

 

The Finance Committee has aimed, as in recent years, to keep the cost per 
household frozen for another year. It is a complex calculation, involving a 
number of factors, which alter every year, making it difficult to match last 
year’s council tax exactly. If you do notice a change it should only be 
minimal. 

There have been a number of complaints regarding dog walkers leaving dog 
waste on frequently used footpaths around the Parish. Some analysis of the 
routes dog walkers tend to use was gathered by a member of the Council. 
The Council voted on the proposal of 4 new dog waste bins, and it received 
a majority vote.  These bins cost money to install and get emptied on a 
regular basis, so please make sure they are used.  
 
Please find below a map of Bredon and Westmancote with the Dog waste 
bins marked on it with circles:- 

   New Dog Waste Bins  

   Existing Dog Waste Bins  

 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk

